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At October 28 Moscow Peace embassy hosted Kim Jang festival. Blessed families, 

CARP members and guests as well as Peace Ambassadors spent a good time 

preparing traditional Korean food and learning some of the Korean traditions. 

Warm friendly atmosphere helped to feel everybody united as one family.  


